Convened by Councillor Gwen Marshall and Councillor Sean Richmond and funded by
Ackworth Parish Council. All Parish Councillors, District Councillors and all villagers are
cordially invited to attend.

PUBLIC MEETING FOR ALL ACKWORTH VILLAGERS ABOUT THE LAND THAT
HAS BEEN IDENTIFIED BY WAKEFIELD DISTRICT COUNCIL AS SUITABLE FOR
POSSIBLE FUTURE HOUSING DEVELOPMENT

Friday 6™ March 2020 at 6.30pm at the Parish Rooms ‘on
Bell Lane (above the library)

Learn more about the land that has been identified for possible housing development and

HAVE YOUR SAY

Villagers should understand that this is a meeting for villagers to have their say. Their
contributions will be taken throughout the meeting and will not be restricted to the first fifteen
minutes. The terms and powers of Parish Meetings and Parish Polls can be found at
http://askyourcouncil.uk/understanding-your-council/parish-meetings-and-parish-polls/
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.‘(http ://map.wakefield. gd_:f uk/connect/ ahafyéﬂn_lobile/ #/main?mapcf; g=§HLAA&x=443 993&y=416629& zoom=6)
Do not miss this opportunity.

Signed: g’ /MNears /Lcc /] Councillor Gwen Marshall

Signed: S. Rrcrerizmp> Councillor Sean Richmond



